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NOTICE TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

GEORGE D LEWIS/MALCOLM MUNROE/RIVERSIDE 

Wednesday, March 8, 2017 

With the decision to close George D. Lewis School and consolidate at Riverside in a Primary-Eight (P-8)                 

configuration; we wish to provide the following to parents:  

● Students registering for Primary at George D. Lewis School will attend school at Riverside and 
therefore should attend primary orientation at Riverside. 
 

● Students in Grade Five at both Riverside and George D. Lewis will attend Grade Six (6) at 
Riverside unless they are choosing a French Program, in which case; they will attend Grade Six 
(6) at Malcolm Munroe Middle School.  Should the student make the decision to leave the 
French Program at any point in Grades Six(6)-Eight(8) they must return to Riverside. 
 

 
● Students in Grade Five (5) wishing to attend Malcolm Munroe Middle School in the English 

program must adhere to the Board Transfer of Student’s Policy: 
(http://www.cbv.ns.ca/home/?q=policies). 
 

● Parents/guardians of students from the Riverside/George D. Lewis catchment area currently 
attending Malcolm Munroe by transfer but wishing to return to Riverside should complete the 
‘Return to Catchment form’. 
 

● Should you have any questions/concerns regarding this matter, please refer them to the 
Communications Officer (Michelle MacLeod, ​mmacleod@cbvrsb.ca​ or by phone 
902-562-6476) who will have the questions directed to the appropriate staff for a response. 
 

 
Sincerely; 
 
Cathy Viva 
Acting Director of Programs & Student Services 
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